
From: sceis@sceis.sc.gov  

 

To: All SCEIS User Group Attendees  

 

CC: SCEIS User Group Leads, April 26, 2013 Meeting Registrants, AST Leads, Finance 

Directors, Procurement Directors, HR Directors, SCEIS Alert Recipients, SCEIS Weekly Update 

Recipients, SCEIS Team 

 

Subject: Full House for Friday’s User Group Meeting 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Good Morning SCEIS Users: 

 

The SCEIS Team is pleased to report that the number of people who have registered for 

Friday’s User Group meeting has grown to more than 130. This is great news for agencies, 

which are being represented more strongly than ever at these informative meetings.  

 

The high registration rate also means that we will be using overflow seating in a large, second-

floor classroom, CT217/218 to help us better accommodate the number of attendees. Video and 

audio from the auditorium will be broadcast to the overflow room (CT217/218), so attendees 

who choose to sit there will be able to see and hear the action. 

 

Even with this added seating capacity, we anticipate space will likely be tight in the auditorium 

and the overflow room. The SCEIS Team encourages users who will be joining us for Friday’s 

User Group meeting to plan accordingly and be prepared for a very full house.  

 

If you have any questions about this message, please email them to sceis@sceis.sc.gov.   

 

Thank you, 

The SCEIS User Group Leads Committee and the SCEIS Team 
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